
The British Geophysical Association Bullerwell Lecturer 
 
This lecture, to be given by ‘An outstanding, young British Geophysicist’ has been presented each year 
since 1981 and is one of the principal events in the British Geophysical Association calendar. The 
Bullerwell lecture, named after the first Chief Geophysicist of the British Geological Survey, is a 
prestigious event that has been given by many of those UK geophysicists (for list of past lecturers see: 
http://www.geophysics.org.uk under "Meetings and Events") who are major international Earth 
Scientists, receiving honours from a wide range of learned societies, academic and governmental 
institutions. 
 
The BGA Committee is now asking for nominations for the coming year’s Bullerwell Lecturer, who will 
present the talk twice, firstly in spring at the European Geosciences Union Annual Assembly in Vienna, 
and again in early September at the BGA Postgraduate Research in Progress meeting. Reasonable 
expenses will be met for both occasions. The lecturer will also write the lecture up as an article for 
publication in "Astronomy and Geophysics". 
 
The nomination paper is attached, and should be returned by email to the Secretary of the BGA no later 
than the last day of August. 
 
We strongly urge you to submit a nomination in order that the very best British Geophysicists are entered 
for the competition to deliver the Bullerwell Lecture. 
 
The nomination paper requires a short (no more than 10 lines) statement concerning the reasons for the 
nomination, together with a list of no more than four of the nominee’s recent publications. 
 
Please ensure that the nomination is submitted on the form provided on the website. No other form of 
submission will be considered. 
 
We very much look forward to hearing from you. 
 
BGA Executive Committee.	
  


